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Gerard joins Picone Construction Corp. as project manager
January 12, 2015 - Upstate New York

Picone Construction Corp. proudly welcomes Mark Gerard to the Picone team. As project manager,
Gerard brings with him over 40 years experience in the construction industry. His strong ties to
Western New York and his expertise achieved as a carpenter, estimator, project manager, and
business owner will be a tremendous asset to Picone Construction and their clients.

Picone Construction Corp. has been providing professional construction services to the Western
New York area since 1931. The firm specializes in general contracting, construction management,
and design / build services. Past projects stand as enduring testimonials to the integrity and
commitment that has always characterized their work. Extensive experience and knowledge insures
that all clients will receive the quality and value they demand.
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